Chairman's Note

Author: Karamjit Singh

Trust Board Reconfiguration paper C

Dear Board Member,

Reconfiguration Issues

You will be aware that in previous sessions of the Board meetings which focus on our reconfiguration process we have discussed a number of themes. This particular meeting takes place against the backdrop of:

- noting the formal consultation process in relation to our reconfiguration which is being undertaken by the commissioners is now approaching the final three weeks
- noting the ongoing construction being undertaken in relation to the movement of the EMCHC to the Royal Infirmary site as part of the first phase of the Children's Hospital and the proposed completion time
- noting the ongoing construction process in terms of expanding the ICU facilities and associated clinical services at the Glenfield site and the proposed completion time
- noting a number of other issues which are touched on in the report provided to the Board as part of the reconfiguration update.

Colleagues are invited to discuss issues within the minutes, matters arising or the update report which they would like to draw attention to.

I look forward to seeing you at the Reconfiguration Trust Board meeting on 3rd December 2020.

Regards

Karamjit Singh Chairman, UHL